
Mini-Vinnies'
Newsletter

 We learn and grow with Jesus to love, inspire and serve others. 



Hello everyone! We are the new Mini

Vinnies and we would like to tell you a

few things about ourselves!

We are all in KS2 and some of our

hobbies are playing with Lego, reading,

drawing, dancing, singing and

watching Aston Villa play.

All of us have applied to be Mini

Vinnies because we believe we should

help the poor in Stourport. 

We are looking forward to sharing

some of the fundraising events that

will be taking place in school.

Keep an eye out for our newsletter for

all the latest news!




Don't forget to join us at lunch times

on Wednesdays for prayer in the

chapel.

E L I Z A B E T H      T O M M Y      H E N R Y      M A I S Y     

 B A T H S H E B A      B E T S I E      B E N I C I A      D A L I C I A              

S E N A R A      M A R I A N N E      N I A M H I E           

 I S A B E L L A       J A C O B      


